
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls international community to end Palestinian massacre,
win for humanity's remainder, abide by international laws

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with His Excellency Éric

Chevalier, the Ambassador of France on 26/10/2023, and discussed the developments of the

political scene in Iraq and the region, especially the ongoing situation in Palestine. His

Eminence emphasized the importance of preventing the expansion of the conflict, calling for

opening the way for the flow of humanitarian aid to Gaza and for the cessation of the daily

targeted bombardments of innocent civilians. H.E. also affirmed that the Palestinian people,

like other peoples around the world, have the right to live with dignity within the borders of

their state on their land. H.E. held the international community responsible for putting an end

to the massacres committed by Israeli aggression daily and for upholding what remains of

humanity and international laws that are being violated for all to witness and hear.


